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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our whole school attendance is 96.2% this week. Thank you to all of our parents and carers for ensuring 

that your children get to school every day on time. 

Can I remind parents that children are allowed to bring fruit or a healthy snack in to have at breaktime. 

Crisps/cake/chocolate etc are not permitted. 

Thank you to our reception parents who attended the workshop this week. We had some positive 

feedback in recognition of the fantastic things that happen in our Early Years. 

         

 Have a lovely half term break. 

See you all on Monday 3rd June at 8.30am with pupils in full school uniform. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
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Attendance  
The figures below show you the attendance % for each class for this week. Please work with 

us to ensure your child is in school on time every day. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Key Dates 

• Wednesdays: Year 3A swimming lessons – 1 week left after half term 
• Friday 24th May: School closes at 2:30pm for Half Term 
• Monday 3rd June: School opens for pupils at 8:30am 
• Monday 17th June: Teacher Training Day 
• Wednesday 19th June: Parent workshop with NSPCC online Safety 9:00am 
• Thursday 27th June: Year 6 Visit to Conkers 
• Tuesday 2nd July: Reception visit to Sealife Centre 
• Wednesday 3rd July: Transition Day 
• Friday 5th July:  Trust wide INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 
• Wednesday 10th July: Sports Day – Letters will be sent out near the time. 
• Tuesday 16th July: Parent Open Evening - an opportunity to discuss your child's 

report and meet their new teacher. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Birmingham Community Leisure Trust have received funding to relaunch a Water Safety 
Breakfast Club at Ladywood Leisure Centre. 

 
Sessions are from 0700-0800 on Wednesday mornings during term time and children 

attending can benefit from a free breakfast, hot shower and sessions focusing on the water 
safety skills required within the national curriculum for school swimming and water safety. 

 
Parents can sign their children up via reception at the leisure centre. I’d be really grateful if 

you could share the attached poster with parents of years 3-6 so they can benefit from these 
sessions. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 


